

Ms. Olivia Wilkins
[Error - No address provided!]

Civic 1 Harrow 28 December 2017 Our ref: 3650296

Dear Ms. Wilkins

Thank you for your recent request for information.

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I can confirm that the information requested is held by Harrow Council. I have detailed below the information that is being released to you.

1. How much has the Council spent on fire safety since the Grenfell fire (14 June 2017)? How does this compare with the same period in 2016, 2015, 2014, 2013 and 2012?

ANS – We include compliance works within our general repairs programs. This is led by guidance and our Fire Risk Assessments. A breakdown of costs for fire safety is not available.

2. How much has the Council spent on compensating residents for additional heating costs as a result of cladding removal that has taken place since the Grenfell fire?

ANS - We have no tower blocks or cladding of the type identified as a risk by the recent testing exercise.

3. What percentage of the overall Council budget has been spent on fire safety since the Grenfell fire (14 June 2017) and how does this compare with the percentage of the overall Council budget spent on fire safety over the same period in 2016, 2015, 2014, 2013 and 2012?

ANS – We are unable to answer this question. The information is not available.

4. What percentage of the overall Council budget has been spent on fire safety this year (2017 or from the beginning of the current budgetary period) and how does this compare with the percentage of the overall Council budget spent on fire safety in each of the last five years (2016, 2015, 2014, 2013, 2012 or the corresponding budgetary periods)?

ANS – We are unable to answer this question. The information is not available.

5. How much money has the Council received from Central Government since Grenfell Fire to help with extra related costs since the fire?.

ANS - We have received no monies from Central Government specifically for any extra related costs

If you have any questions,	please contact me on	0208 420 9215 or

If you are dissatisfied with the way your request for information has been handled, you can request an internal review of Harrow Council's decision by writing to:

Jane Fernley
Head of Business Development and Transformation
Harrow Council
Civic Centre,
Station Road
Harrow
HA1 2XF

Email:@..................

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF

Telephone: 0303 123 1113

Website: http://www.ico.org.uk/complaints/handling/complain

There is no charge for making an appeal.

Yours sincerely

Mark Fosh
Housing Information Team Manager
CHW - Information Strategy & Support
0208 420 9215